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Interoffice Memorandum

City Manager’s Office
TO: Mayor Holic and City Council Members
FROM: Edward F. Lavallee, City Manager
RE: Sarasota County Life Sustaining Ordinance

DATE: August 14, 2017

Attached please find the proposed Sarasota County Life Sustaining Ordinance. In order to provide
county-wide law enforcement consistency, city staff has recommended that Venice City Council
endorse the proposed ordinance.
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